NEWS FROM YOUR ELKS MAJOR PROJECT . . .

Thank you for the vision screening program:

This is a wonderful program that has made several parents in past years aware
of their child's vision problems and sought help for them. Keep up this great
program.
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Thank you for your commitment to children. I look forward to your program
every year. We appreciate your time, talents and financial backing you share
with us and the children to make this possible.

Special thank you to Nicole Smith {Pediatric Vision Screener}. She is truly an
asset to the program. Her love of children in her job is very visible. She is
patient, reliable and very warming to the children. Thank you again, we look
forward to next year.
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Major Project therapists are wonderful:

Our therapist {Pat DiMercurio, Physical Therapist} is so kind and wonderful with
our son. She's the best! We are luck to have her.

Thank you Elks! We are grateful for helping our son.
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Miss Charlene {Charlene Robles, Speech-Language Pathologist} is wonderful. We
could not explain or show Logan how to articulate different sounds. With Miss
Charlene working with him, there was immediate and dramatic improvement. He
loves working with her. T am no longer worried about his kindergarten teachers
being able to understand him this fall.
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A coin a day so they can walk, talk, see and play!






